
Head of Pre-school and Nursery 

Rehearsals have already started for this year's Christmas Nativity in both classrooms. Unfortunately, 
due to building works still ongoing I have taken the decision not to invite you along to watch this year's 
performances. Of course, I realise how disappointing that will be, however we will record 
both performances, and these will be available to buy at a cost of £5.00.  
 
The class topic for both rooms will be Christmas Celebrations. Our children will be learning about the 
Christmas story, gaining an awareness, and understanding of what the Christmas Story means. We 
will be looking at families from around the world who celebrate Christmas looking at their traditions, 
customs, faith, and culture.   

 

The letter sound for the week will be 'G'. We look forward to seeing your children's work and sharing 
their lovely creations at carpet time in the pre-school room. This promotes speech and language.  
 
Nursery will have the colour Green, shape Star and number 6. Please create a collage with your 
children for us to share at carpet time and display their lovely creations in class.   

 

Just a few gentle reminders, can you remember to send your children into school with a coat, we play 
outside daily, and the weather is getting colder. Remember to label all items of clothing to prevent 
coats or uniform being sent home with the wrong child.  

 

We have the school photographer coming into school on Monday 29th of November just for 
the morning as this is an inset day for our school and our staff will be training in the afternoon. Invites 
for parents evening will be getting sent out, its via micro soft teams. Don’t forget to check your junk 
mail. I would like to thank you for your continued support with the snack provision. We have a new 
member of staff joining our team at Sunbeams we welcome a Miss Yates who will teach in the pre-
school room  
 
Mrs. Edwards Head of preschool & nursery  
 


